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BUNNY BUNCH DAYCARE & PRE-K NEWSLETTER  
 

June 2021 

     Upcoming Events 
 

o Graduation for the Pre-K 4 

class is June 10th at 6pm! 

Make sure to RSVP! 

 

 

o There is no UPK Friday, June 

18th. 

 

o White shirts for tie dying are 

due by Friday, June 4th. The 

children will be wearing their 

shirts for our fun Field Day 

on Tuesday, June 22nd! Be 

sure to follow us on Facebook 

to see lots of pictures from 

this fun day! 😊 

 

 

 

 

Star Teacher! 

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the 

Month, Miss Alyssa from our Ward Road location! 

Miss Alyssa has been a part of our Bunny Bunch 

team for almost two years now and has proven 

herself to be a wonderful and reliable asset to 

our team! Miss Alyssa is our Pre-K 4 lead 

teacher and does an amazing job preparing all of 

her students for Kindergarten. She has created 

a fun and loving classroom that all of her 

students look forward to coming into each day. 

Miss Alyssa does a fantastic job at coming up 

with creative activities and crafts that her 

students love. Her gentle, patient, and loving 

personality are just a few of the reasons the 

kiddos, parents, and her coworkers enjoy being 

around her! She is always willing to lend a 

helping hand whenever needed. She is definitely 

someone we can depend on and we are grateful 

for all she does for the children and for the 

center. We appreciate all of Miss Alyssa’s                    

hard work and we love having her as a                     

part of our Bunn Bunch team!                                  

Congratulations Miss Alyssa! We love you!!! 

 

Notes From 

The Director… 

 

The children are 

loving watching 

their class 

caterpillars and are 

anxiously awaiting 

as they become 

butterflies! 

 

We hope all of our 

dads and grandpas 

have a wonderful      

Father’s Day this 

month! The 

children will be busy 

working on special 

gifts! 

 

Just a reminder: 

tuition is always 

due the Friday 

before the week of 

attendance. Thank 

you! 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday!!!  

 

This month we would like to wish 

Stella a very happy 1st birthday, 

Mikayla, Lucy, Theo, Peighton, & 

Carter a very happy 2nd birthday, 

Alex a very happy 3rd birthday, Sydney 

a very happy 4th birthday, and 

Hayden, Madeline, Jacob, & Caroline a 

very happy 5th birthday!! We would 

also like to wish Miss Kalia, Miss 

Kristina,  & Miss Lisa a very happy 

birthday this month! We hope you all 

have a wonderful day! 😊 

 

 

Star Students! 

Each month we have a “Star Student” 

of the month. The lead teacher will make the 

choice. Certificates and prizes will be available 

to the children at the beginning of each 

month. The teacher will base their decision on 

growth and development, relating 

to others, and other STAR qualities! 😊 
 

Our wonderful Star Students this month are… 

INFANTS:  Kali  
 

TODDLERS: Lucas  
 

PRE-K 3;  Celia  

  & Joshua  
 

PRE-K 4;         Jacob  

  Gabrel  

  & Nolan  

 

 

 



Our theme this month is 
BUTTERFLIES & BUMBLEBEES! 

  

As we head into summer the babies will be 

having fun learning all about butterflies and 

bumblebees! They will be reading fun stories, 

singing new songs, and doing many cute 

crafts! They will be making footprint 

butterflies and bumblebees and will even be 

painting with fly swatters! The babies will also 

be working hard on their Father’s Day 

presents for their wonderful fathers! We will 

also be going outside for lots of walks this 

month! June is going to be a fun month for 

these little cuties! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

STELLA 

WHO TURNS 1 THIS MONTH!! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

 

• Don’t forget to label all bottles, 

sippy cups, pacifiers, and any other 

items your child brings in with 

their first & last name. Thanks!  

• The infants will be tie-dying shirts for 

our Field Day, be sure to wear them 

on Tuesday, June 22nd!  

• The babies will be getting outdoors 

for walks more as the nice 

weather continues! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Infant Star of 

the Month, 

Kali!! 



Infant Star Of The Month! 

 

Congratulations to our Infant Star Of The Month, Kali!! This super cute and super 

sweet little girl is so much fun to have in our Infant Room! Kali is such a loveable 

and sweet girl who is loved and adored by all of her teachers. She is very bright and 

is constantly impressing us with all of the new things she does. She is talking more 

and more each day and is becoming very independent. Kali is very focused and always 

so excited when it comes to Circle Time. She especially loves to learn about shapes 

and colors! This little smarty also loves to look at books and really takes her time 

looking at them. Not only is Kali beautiful, smart, and independent, but she is very 

fun and silly! She loves to play and have fun and is always laughing and smiling. Kali 

gets along with everyone and is doing a great job sharing and playing with all of her 

friends. We are so proud of this little sweetheart and are excited to continue to 

watch her learn and grow! Congratulations Kali!! We love you!!! 

 



Our theme this month is 

OUTDOOR FRIENDS! 

 

The toddlers are looking forward to lots of fun this 

month! Our weekly themes which will keep these 

cuties busy are “Music,” “Reptiles,” “Bugs,” and 

“Birds.” This month will have the toddlers 

exploring a variety of different animals. Each 

week the toddlers will learn all about the 

wonders nature has to offer. Throughout the 

month the kiddos will be reading new stories and 

singing fun songs, as well as continuing to be 

great learners during Circle Time! We canno wait 

to get going on this month’s fun activities! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

MIKAYLA, LUCY, THEO,  

PEIGHTON, & CARTER 

WHO TURN 2 THIS MONTH 

& ALEX WHO TURNS 3!! 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS 

• Don’t forget to label all sippy cups, 

blankets, and any other items your 

child brings in with their first & 

last name. Thanks!  

• The toddlers will be tie-dying 

shirts to wear for our field day on 

Tuesday, June 22nd! 

• The toddlers will be getting 

outdoors for walks and on the 

playground more as the nice 

weather continues! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Toddler Star of 

the Month, 

Lucas!! 



Toddler Star Of The Month! 

 

Congratulations to our Toddler Star Of The Month, Lucas!!                                                               

We are so proud of this happy, handsome,  hard working, and all around wonderful little boy for how 

great he has been doing in our Toddler Room! Lucas is never anything but loving, sweet, and caring 

and is adored by absolutely everyone here! He is always so kind to everyone and is constantly happy 

and full of smiles. Lucas definitley brightens up the room each day he is here. He has been really 

impressing us lately with all that he is doing. He is talking more and more each day and has 

wonderful manners. He is also doing great during Circle Time and is participating more each day. 

Lucas works hard during all of our crafts and activities and is doing a great job learning new things. 

He loves to play and have fun and is everyone’s friend! He always helps his friends and teachers and 

he gives the best hugs! This happy boy loves to dance, he has the best moves! He also likes to be 

creative and paint, and being outside is one of his favorites too! You can always find him running 

around with his friends or riding the little bikes. Wherever you find Lucas there are sure to be lots 

of laughs and smiles! Lucas has such a fun-loving personailty and we are so lucky to have him here 

with us at Bunny Bunch! Congratulations Lucas!! We love you!!! 

 



 

Our theme this month is 

JUMP INTO SUMMER! 

 

Here in the Pre-K 3 Room we are 

getting ready for summer fun and 

nice weather! Our weekly themes 

are sue to keep the children very 

busy! “Pets,” “Under The Sea,” 

“Rainforest Week,” and “Olympics” 

are all going to be filled with lots 

of fun and lots of learning! 

Throughout the month we wll be 

singing fun songs, reading new 

stories, and continuing with Circle 

Time, which the children all 

absolutely love and are doing 

great with! June is sure to be a 

great month for this pre-k class! 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• Don’t forget to label all cups, blankets, 

and any other items your child brings 

in with their first & last name. 

Thanks!  

• The children will be tie-dying 

shirtsto wear for our fun Field Dau 

on Tuesday, June 22nd! 

• The children will be getting 

outdoors for walks and on the 

playground more as the nice 

weather continues! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our 

Pre-K 3 Stars of the 

Month, 

 Celia & Joshua!! 



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month! 

What a wonderful job our Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month, Celia has been doing!!  

This wonderful young lady is loving, caring, hard working, bright, and so much fun! Celia has 

been doing an awesome job in Pre-K 3 this year and keeps impressing us with all that she 

knows and all that she does! She has such a great love for learning and is always eager to 

do all of her work. She is doing great with writing her first and last name, counting, and 

with learning her letters! Celia does fantastic with participating during Circle Time and is 

always ready to get into centers, where she works very hard and is always having fun. She 

is very independent and determined and is doing great with all of her work. Celia also loves 

to play and have fun and others love being around her for she is so fun-loving and always 

laughing and smiling. She loves to sing and dance, play pretend in the kitchen center, do 

crafts, and she absolutely loves to read lots and lots of books! Celia has such a big heart 

and is such a caring girl who loves to help others. We are very proud of this beautiful and 

loving young lady and are excited to continue to watch her learn and grow!  

  Congratulations Celia!! We love you!!! 

 

 

 

 



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month! 

 
Sweet, fun, handsome, and bright are just a few ways to describe our Pre-K 3 Star Of The 

Month, Joshua!! This young man is so much fun to have in class and he has been working 

very hard lately. Josh is learning new things each day he is here and we are all very proud 

of him. He is doing great with spelling his name, tracing letters, counting, and with 

participating during Circle Time! He is also doing a great job following directions and is 

always excited and ready to do centers where he has so much fun. He loves all of our play 

centers where he gets to play with all of his friends, especially the block center and the 

kitchen center! Josh is doing great with sharing and playing with everyone and all of his 

friends love to be around him for he is so much fun and always having a good time! You can 

always find this happy boy smiling and laughing and making others laugh and smile too! He 

has the sweetest smile and is very loveable and sweet! Josh is a great helper when it 

comes to clean up time and he loves to help his teachers out whenever he can. He has such 

a big heart! We are very excited to continue to watch this wonderful young man learn and 

grow! Congratulations Joshua!! We love you!!! 

 



 

Our theme this month is 

MOVING FORWARD! 

 

“Moving Forward” is the theme for June in the Pre-K 4 Room 

as the children get ready for graduation and the end of the 

school year. Although graduation will be a little different this 

year, we are all very excited to celebrate these wonderful 

children and all of their hard work!! We have had a wonderful 

year with your children and are sad to see them go, but know 

that they will all do a fantastic job in kindergarten and hope 

that you will bring them back to visit!       

June is always an exciting month for our Pre-K 4 class as we 

have a lot of activities planned! We will be making fun 

yearbooks and graduation caps as well as finishing up our 

class books! We will be doing lots of learning still but are 

going to have a lot of fun too! We are going to get a lot of time 

outdoors with fun story times, art time, and even a water day! 

We will be talking a lot about Kindergarten and will even 

have a fun “virtual field trip” where the children will get to 

learn all about what Kindergarten will be like! We will be 

celebrating our last day of school with a special “field day” 

where the children will play lots of games and have so much 

fun to celebrate all of their hard work this year! We cannot 

wait to start all of the fun the month of June is going to bring! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO 

HAYDEN, MADELINE, 

JACOB, & CAROLINE 

WHO TURN 5 THIS MONTH!! 

 
 

IMPORTANT NOTES & REMINDERS: 

*White shirts for tie-dying are due by 

Friday, June 4th. 

*Graduation is Thursday, June 10th at 

6pm at Bunny Bunch! Wear your cap and 

gown! 

*Wear your green graduation shirts (will 

receive at graduation) onn June 17th for 

our virtual field trip! 

*There is no UPK Friday, June 18th. 

*Wear yourie dye shirt on Tuesday, June 

22nd for our Field Day/last day of school! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Pre-K 4 Stars 

of the Month, 

Jacob, Gabriel,        

& Nolan!! 

 

 

 

 



Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month!

 
Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month, Jacob! 

When we first met Jacob he was an adorable and loveable little baby and we have had so 

much fun watching him grow into a handsome, creative, bright, and hard working young 

man! Jacob has been working very hard lately and we are very proud of him. He has a great 

love for learning and is a very bright young man. He is extremely creative and artistic and 

has been taking his time with his work and really focusing lately. He is very good at writing 

and drawing which means all of his pages in our class books are awesome! He is also very 

good with cutting and painting and any craft that we make. Wooden blocks, legos, waffle 

blocks, anything that you can build with Jacob will build something amazing with it! Jacob 

loves to have fun and play with all of his friends. He is a very kind and fun young man who 

others love being around. He has made so many great friends while being at Bunny Bunch! 

We are sure going to miss Jacob next year but know that he is going to love                 

Kindergarten and all of the new things he is going to learn! 

Congratulations Jacob!! We love you!!! 

 

 



Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month!

 
Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month, Gabriel! 

Gabriel has been working very hard lately and we are very proud of him and all of the 

progress he has made. He is a very creative and determined young man who has been 

spending more time on his work and really focusing. He has come very far with his writing 

and does a good job taking his time while tracing. He is also doing very well with his 

drawings and is adding more and more details each time. Gabriel is loving making crafts and 

is always eager to get started during centers. Gabriel is a very fun-loving young man who 

loves to play with all of his friends, especially in the block center! He is always so excited to 

build and he makes something awesome every time! He has been doing a good job playing 

with his friends during centers and is always having fun. He is very sweet to his teachers 

too and is always telling us stories, especially about Sonic! Gabriel has been doing awesome 

with participating and we can always count on him to contribute to classroom discussions! 

This handsome, bright, and fun young man has had a lot of fun this year and we know that 

he is going to love Kindergarten! Congratulations Gabriel!! We love you!!! 

 

 

 



Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month!

 
Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Star Of The Month, Nolan!! Nolan has been working so 

hard lately and it has not gone unnoticed! He has been making so much progress in class 

and really giving it his all. He has been doing a very good job following directions and has 

been really focusing on all of his work. He has made a lot of progress this year and we 

are so proud of him! He is doing great with rhyming and opposites, is a rockstar when it 

comes to letter and number recognition, and is working really hard with his writing and 

drawing skills! Not only is Nolan a very bright and hard working young man but he has 

one of the kindest and biggest hearts! Nolan is so kind to absolutely everyone and is 

always complimenting others and making them smile with the sweet things he says. He 

is so caring and loving and is always there anytime anyone needs a laugh or a smile! He 

loves to have fun and play with all of his friends, build with the blocks, practice his 

writing with dry erase, and play outside! We have had so much fun watching this 

handsome, bright, and fun-loving young man learn and grow this year and know that he 

is going to have the best time in Kindergarten! Congratulations Nolan!! We love you!!! 


